
CWC – City Clerks Office -   please consider this communication as pre- approved for including for 
distribution as “ Added Agenda “ for the upcoming CWC – August 15th Meeting for Item 4.2 on the 
Agenda as part of the public record.   

Chair C Rathman , Mayor Morgan & CWC Council members – as the report being offered is tagged “ For 
Direction “ ,  please consider the following modification to certain recommendations; 

1.      With respect the reco to abolish the long standing door to door delivery of the Waste & Recycling 
schedule , I offer there has never been a time that London households have had a greater need for that 
schedule to guide them through the modified scheduling of the various services in the 1st year.     At very 
least here Council , any Londoner should be able to request the mailing out of a hard copy of this 
schedule through a request to E – SERVICES and have this request actioned .   I often had to do this as 
the calendars were often not delivered in time.  

2.      With respect to the reco to wait almost a full year for an interim report on the feedback & 
execution of this program to be offered up to Council , think again please .   As a Council , your phones & 
E – Mail inboxes will be lighting up in the 1st >>  3 to 6 months of this program and you will need a well 
grounded implementation effectiveness & feedback report within at least the 1st - 6 months .    My key 
concern as a taxpayer here is monitoring the impact on the frequency of ## visits to the various service 
centers by non City Vehicles for Garage deposal ( before & after Jan 2024 ) and a huge focus on 
monitoring the casual deposal of garbage in non – authorized locations .    That’s a huge red flag on 
frequency of pickup issues.  

THXS for Your Consideration – Chris Butler –     

 


